
Regulatory and Appeals Committee 

 

Dear Chairman and Councillors 

I would like to appeal for an extension to my vehicle FY61 XHR, a grey Skoda 

Octavia. 

The licence is due to expire 6th April 2023 and will be 11 years and 5 months.  The 

vehicle is in excellent condition inside and out. 

Since Covid the increase in price of purchasing 2nd hand vehicles that are under 5 

years old has risen greatly, coupled with the ever increasing cost of fuel it is a 

financially unstable time for growing businesses. I hope that the committee will look 

favourably upon my request.  

I will present my vehicle to the Licensing Officer for inspection on request so that 

they can confirm that it was in good physical condition.  

Yours faithfully 

 

Scott Winter 


